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Lead supply pipes – South Belfast 
 
1. Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, can I ask how many properties 

in South Belfast owned by the Northern Ireland Housing Executive have 
lead supply pipes?” 

I am writing to confirm that the Housing Executive has now completed its search 
for the information and can advise that we do not hold this information. 
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